
January 6, 2023  

Dear Vending Products of Canada Team, 

At Minute Maid, we pride ourselves in providing world-class products, marketing, customer service, and 

client support to grow your business. As a course of business, we will need to implement a cost change 

that will be effective on all shipments and scan allowances as of Feb 13th, 2023. This cost change is 

reflective of, but not bound to, a multitude of factors. 

Following this notification will be a detailed breakdown of the costing structure. The Minute Maid 

customer team will be in contact over the next week to provide support to ensure the change in costing 

is accompanied with suggested strategies to achieve our shared business targets.  

Thank you, 

Allisson Eisler  

Business Development Mgr.  

Coca-Cola Ltd.      

 Tim McNerney  

 Vice President, Canada Sales 

 Coca-Cola Ltd.  
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